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Hygiene and protective measures 
 
 

Our events are taking place again! 

We are very pleased to hold our networking events again in the 4th quarter of 2020 and look 
forward to welcoming you personally at our events. 

We will take all hygiene and safety measures to make your participation as safe as possible. 
Together with our partners, we will implement the hygiene and protection measures envisaged 
by the BAG and the local health authorities. Furthermore, we and our partners are aware of our 
responsibility as organisers. Your safety and your health come first! 

 Room and seating concepts are designed for the minimum distance. We recommend wearing 
a face mask and will implement the respective official regulations. 

 We live the current hygiene standards and provide disinfectant dispensers in all rooms. 

 According to the policy of the venue, skin contact surfaces on the facilities (especially light 
switches, door handles, elevator switches, other surfaces) are cleaned regularly. 

 The catering services will be adapted according to the possibilities. 

 All participants are asked to refrain from shaking hands in order to protect others and for 
their own safety and to follow the recommended coughing and sneezing rules of conduct. 

 Safety sheets and, where appropriate, further information are available. 

 If potential points of infection become known at the designated venues, immediate action 
will be taken, such as changing the venue or postponing the event. In such a case, we will 
inform you immediately. 

In addition, we offer you further services for your safety: 

 On request, masks and telephone numbers of local taxi companies can be provided. 

 We are at your disposal by phone or email for further questions regarding specific safety 
precautions. 

We monitor developments and follow official orders closely. The above measures will be adapted 
to any changes in order to protect the health of our participants and employees. 


